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NEWS RELEASE 

 
Date: Sunday, September 10, 2017 
Contact:  Brittany Kershaw; (386) 586-2637;  bkershaw@flaglersheriff.com 

 

UPDATE: Mandatory Countywide Curfew 
 
Flagler County has issued an emergency order extending the curfew from 7 a.m. Monday morning to 
noon. 
 
“A county-wide curfew goes into effect tonight at 7pm through noon on Monday,” Sheriff Rick Staly 
said. “I know this is an inconvenience but this is for your safety and the protection of the community.” 

The ban on the sale of alcohol continues and includes bars and restaurants in addition to liquor stores 
and grocery stores. 
 
“As the storm approaches and the weather becomes more severe, please seek shelter indoors,” Sheriff 
Staly said. “We have the potential for downed power lines, debris and traffic lights going out. The safest 
thing you can do is remain indoors until Law Enforcement is able to notify the public that it is safe.” 

Contact the Flagler County Emergency Information line at (386)586-5111 for any hurricane related 
questions. Follow the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office on Facebook and flaglercounty.org/IRMA. 
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